
 

27 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you and your young person tonight for our Pathways 
Evening, between 5.30pm and 6.45pm. 
 
As a reminder, PURPLE Pathway students should come to the Sports Hall for 
the Careers Fair at 5:30pm, followed by the presentation in the Main Hall at 
6:15pm. Orange and Yellow Pathway students please come to the Main Hall for 
the Presentation at 5:30pm, followed by the Careers Fair in the Sports Hall at 6:15pm. 
 
Please be aware that car parking on site will be limited tonight as all our usual evening 
lettings will be taking place. We would advise if you are able to that you arrive on foot, 
or park in the town or one of the nearby roads where public parking is allowed, and walk 
along to us. If attempting to park on site, please do so considerately, using available 
space in an efficient way so others can park and can manoeuvre safely. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


